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The CIF-SS did not celebrate the 50
th
 Anniversary of the organization in any 

formal way. Under the outstanding leadership of Scott Cathcart, CIF-SS Media & 

Public Relations Director, a large celebration for the 75
th

 Anniversary was planned. 

Scott, along with the office staff, had done an outstanding job in organizing much 

of the history of the CIF-SS and had keep copies of many of the pertinent 

documents and programs of the early years. A great deal of research was done on 

the early history to include a list of the early leaders and “Red Letter Dates.” A 75-

Year Anniversary Luncheon was held on May 5, 1988, at the Sequoia Athletic 

Club of Buena Park. A Special 75
th
 Anniversary Edition of the “CIF-SS Bulletin” 

was produced and a special logo was created to celebration the 75
th
 Anniversary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


